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CREVICE CONTROL FOAM INSECTICIDE

PRESSURIZED CONTACT & RESIDUAL CRACK, CREVICE  

INSECTICIDE SPRAY

KILLS SPIDERS, SOWBUGS, EARWIGS, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, 
MILLIPEDES, SILVERFISH, ANTS, FLEAS, CARPET BEETLES,  

BROWN DOG TICKS.

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO. 22549 PCP ACT

DOMESTIC 

CAUTION   EXPLOSIVE

GUARANTEE: 
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN.......................0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE....0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS............................0.500%

NET CONTENTS 400g

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED, 
P.O. BOX 1050, 

SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN 
S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG    MISSISSAUGA    MONTREAL    MONCTON

FOR USE AS A CRACK AND CREVICE TREATMENT TO CONTROL INSECTS 



LISTED ON FRONT PANEL.

DIRECTIONS:  SHAKE CONTAINER WELL.  Insert the "applicator wand"
into the spray nozzle before using.  This product is designed for
applying into cracks, crevices or tight areas that are difficult
to reach.

COCKROACHES:  Spray directly into cracks and crevices
particularly under baseboards where cockroaches like to go, and
where the insecticide won't be mopped away.  The foaming action
of this formula completely fills tight crevices leaving a
long-term insecticidally active residue.  Spray into hard to
reach places, behind refrigerators, washers, under sinks, between
cabinets, under counters, etc.

ANTS:  Apply to ant trails, around doors, windows and wherever
ants enter house.  Repeat as necessary.

SILVERFISH, CRICKETS AND SPIDERS: Spray infested areas.  Repeat
as necessary.

KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY UNTIL RESIDUE IS DRY.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stove or
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50 deg C. 
Do not spray near open flame or spark.  Harmful if swallowed,
inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin
or clothing.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS, FOOD STUFF,
FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS.  DO NOT USE AS A
SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFFS.  Do not use in any
area where food may be exposed. Do not use in bulk food storage
areas.  Do not use in cupboards where food or cooking utensils
are stored.  In home or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed
food and cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly wash all
surfaces that might contact food before reuse.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Atropine is antidotal.  In case of contact with the skin, wash
with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water 15 minutes,
get medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed obtain medical
attention at once.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then dispose in household garbage.  Do not puncture or
incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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